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21/03/2019  09:41:562019/0730/P OBJ Antony Bailiwick This is a very misguided planning application and as a local resident close to congested Whitestone Pond I 

fiercely object to the proposal.  I concur with the long list of valid comments made by the Hampstead 

Neighbourhood Forum.

These premises should not be used for a school. There will be extra congestion, pollution and irresponsible 

parking. For a school that has already been criticised for poor safeguarding of children in its care it would be 

irresponsible for the  Camden planning team to grant approval.

21/03/2019  14:01:192019/0730/P OBJ Emma Winter This must be STOPPED.  It will make the traffic congestion at drop off and pick up times IMPOSSIBLE to 

manage as there is already major traffic implications. It will increase pollution to unbearable levels with the 

increased traffic - when the reason i send my child to a school nearby is to get away from the pollutions as 

much as possible. I am also hugely fearful of the risk to accidents in an already tense and stressed area in the 

mornings and afternoons. PLEASE prevent this from

Happening.

21/03/2019  09:44:042019/0730/P INT Chloe McCracken This is an incredibly busy intersection and changing the building to a school, with all the drop-off and pick-up 

traffic, will negatively impact the roads in that area. This is already a site of severe congestion every weekday  

morning!
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